
HR and PDHR meet BiH Presidency member Džaferović

High Representative Valentin Inzko and Principal Deputy High Representative Michael Scanlan met today with
member  of  the  BiH  Presidency  Šefik  Džaferović.  The  High  Representative  used this  opportunity  to  introduce the
new PDHR and Brčko Supervisor, and to discuss the current political developments.
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